
6 OAK— Samko K - You wowed us with your
amazing powers of recall.

Challenge - I will learn how to summarise
to remember things I have learnt. 

R Apple - Olivia S - Well done you remembered to
use your fingers to help you remember 1 more and 1
less during our maths sessions!

R Pear - Annie-Rae O’H - You have been working
really hard with your writing this week, you
remembered how to form the letters in your name
and have tried hard to remember our pieces of
code in phonics. Well done!

1 LAVENDER— Alissa M - You orally summarised
what you found out about what life was like for Mrs
Tweed she was your age.

1 ROSE— Mila M - You have been summarising your
English beautifully and explained it very well to
another child. Well done!

2 WILLOW — Vinny M - You have been summarising
your learning to help our new starter understand
what to do.

2 HAZEL— Romeirez E - You are always able to
recall key information from your lessons. Well done!

3 SPRUCE - Lewis S - You have been summarising
in reading and maths, well done Lewis!

3 YEW—  Hollie C - You have been working really in
Maths lessons when we have been learning how to
subtract. Well done!

4 ASH— Elias O M - You remembered the plot of our
story in English and summarised it in your own
words in the next lesson. Well done!

4 BEECH — Elliott M - You summarised how the
soldiers in the the trenches might have felt.

5 CHESTNUT — Franky-James H - You are always
able to recall key information from your lessons
and show enthusiasm in sharing this with the class.
Well done!

5 ELM — Selina R - You are amazing at recalling
information and explaining things to others. Well
done!

6 CEDAR— Amel M - You are great at finding quick
and clear ways of explaining things to others.
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VacanciesVacancies
We are currently looking for lunchtime assistants

to join us at Whitecote. It would be for an hour
per day between 11.30 – 12.30. If you are

interested please email 
office@whitecote.co.uk

 or pop in after half term for an application form!

Welcome Back!Welcome Back!  
We have loved hearing what all the children got

up to over the half term! We have had stories
about halloween costumes, places they had

visited and mini breaks away. We are also very
impressed with how the children have settled
down back into their work and look forward to

another great few weeks.



Where The Poppies Now GrowWhere The Poppies Now Grow

Amazon has set primary school children a challenge to design a piece of artwork
to 'make someone smile - Comic Relief themed.' The winning design will be

enlarged and printed on one of their Amazon lockers.
The winner will also receive a selection of Comic Relief goodies and £1000 in

Amazon vouchers for their school. The design must be on A4 white paper and be
an ORIGINAL design (no Marvel/Disney characters - example attached). If you

would like to take part please return entries by 17th November to the school office.
A4 paper can be supplied in school.

Comic Relief CompetitionComic Relief Competition  

Reception had a visit from Martin Impey the illustrator of Where The Poppies Now
Grow. They learnt all about why poppies are used for Remembrance Day and

drew some fantastic poppies of their own! 


